
GHEHA BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
 

JANUARY 30, 2021 
 

LOCATION:  Fire Station, Highway 21, Bush, LA 
 
PRESENT:  Steve Roberts, Bonnie Hebert, Judy Coker, Susan Chartier 
 
ABSENT:  Tonya Hahn 
 
The meeting commenced at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Board minutes from September 4, 2020, November 23, 2020 and December 10, 
2020 were read.  A motion was made by Steve Roberts and seconded by Bonnie 
Hebert to accept the minutes.  No objections. 
 
Financial Report:  The pine straw for the trees on the median came from Gomez 
Straw on December 12, 2020. Cost was $348.50 for the straw, labor and 
delivery. 
 
Office Depot was $202.14 for printer ink, stamp pad ink, envelopes and the 
printing of the December newsletter.   
 
Four signs reminding the members to vote were purchased.  Cost was $62.03. 
 
Bonnie made a motion to pay Washington St. Tammany Electric $200.00 a year 
for the electricity on the front entrance sign.  Steve seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Steve made a motion to accept the financial report.  Susan seconded.  All in 
favor.  The street signs in the subdivision have been replaced or repaired.   
 
The cost of the boat landing keys are $10.00 each.  We have 10 keys left for 
distribution. 
 
The Board received a certificate to proceed for a pole barn. 
 
The Board finalized the agenda for today’s annual meeting. 
 
Bonnie will contact Gene Veillon about the Association’s 2020 tax preparation. 
 
Rear entrance sign (Hwy. 1083), due to how it is facing, is not recovering fast 
enough for the solar light to work properly.  We need another solar panel that will 
connect together with the one that is already there.  The cost of the solar panel 
and mounting bracket should be around $60.00 plus tax and shipping.  Steve 
made a motion to spend up to $100.00.  Bonnie seconded.  All in favor 
 



 
The Board will have our next Board meeting on Friday, February 5, 2021 at 6:30 
p.m.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
 


